
From: Ace  
Sent: 25 April 2023 18:27 
To: Planning 
Subject: reference planning application 2022/3853/p 
 
I use the services at Corams Fields regularly and believe the service your 
offering benefits me as it will mean there are more areas in camden that our 
youth centre can take us too.  
Many thanks  
 
A 
 
 


